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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

The City of North Augusta will receive proposals from South Carolina licensed contractors 
for “on-call” concrete finishing services for miscellaneous sidewalk and curbing 
projects until Tuesday September 1, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. at the North Augusta Municipal 
Center, 100 Georgia Avenue, North Augusta, South Carolina 29841 at which time, and 
place all proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud.   
 
For inquiries and to request bid manual contact: 

 
Thomas C. Zeaser, P.E. 
Director of Engineering  

(803) 441-4220 
Fax (803) 441-4232 

 e-mail: tzeaser@northaugusta.net 
 
 
It is the intent of the Owner to contract with a concrete finishing contractor to perform the 
work described below on an as-needed basis.  This contract shall be valid for two years 
or until such time as the City may become dissatisfied with the level of service provided.  
 
Work to be done consists of performing fine-grading, subgrade compaction, forming, 
pouring, and finishing concrete for various sidewalk and curbing projects throughout the 
City of North Augusta.    
 
The Owner will be responsible for demolition, rough-grading (within ± 1”), and 
restoration of project areas.  The Owner will also be responsible for supplying the 
concrete for all projects. 
 
Each bidder to be entitled to consideration must be legally licensed under the laws of the 
State of South Carolina.   
 
The Owner reserves the right to waive technicalities and/or formalities and to reject any 
and all bids. 
 


